
Land of Lincoln Planning and Zoning Commission 

12 April 2012 Meeting Minutes  

 

The Land of Lincoln Planning and Zoning Commission was called to order on Thursday, 
12 April 2012, by Paul Lassanske, Chairman. 

Roll was called and the following Commission members were present for the hearing: 
Paul Lassanske, Robert Enlow, Harold Skaggs, Rick Roach, Steve Payne, and Wayne 
Trombley. 

Rick Roach made a motion to approve the minutes of the 8 March 2012 regular 
Planning and Zoning meeting minutes. Wayne Trombley seconded and the motion 
carried unanimously. 

Rick Roach made a motion to go into executive closed session for the purpose of 
discussing proposed or pending litigation against or on behalf of the Commission.  
Steve Payne seconded and the motion carried unanimously. 

Rick Roach made a motion to go out of executive closed session.  Wayne Trombley 
seconded and the motion carried unanimously.  Harold Skaggs made a motion to go 
back into the regular meeting.  Wayne Trombley seconded and the motion carried 
unanimously. 

ADMINISTRATIVE:  

Payment of Bills:  Harold Skaggs made a motion to approve the income and expenses 
for March 2012 as presented. Rick Roach seconded and the motion carried 
unanimously. 

ZONING ADMINISTRATOR’S UPDATE: 

Gordon Ireland stated the Planning & Zoning Conference in Cave City is May 9th and 
the cost is $65.  Robert Enlow made a motion to approve the payment of $65 for 
Gordon Ireland to attend the conference.  Steve Payne seconded and the motion 
carried unanimously.    

Gordon Ireland compared the amount of building permits from last year and this year. 

Gordon Ireland stated the City Counsil appointed two people to work on the sign 
ordinance.  Janet Johnstone Crow from Nelson County has agreed to come to LaRue 



County and talk about the sign ordinance in Nelson County.  Steve Payne suggested 
he and Gordon Ireland meet Janet Johnstone Crow in Nelson County before asking her 
to meet in LaRue County. 

Paul Lassankse asked about street lights being required in subdivisions.  Gordon 
Ireland will call the electric companies. 

With no further business coming before the Commission at this time, Harold Skaggs 
made a motion to adjourn. Rick Roach seconded and the motion carried unanimously. 

The Planning and Zoning Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 


